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Training  

This month we have continued our training ready for the incoming students. We 

have completed online training and worked together to build our relationships in 

order to be as prepared as possible for the year ahead. The training has included 

lots of introductions across the University, which will allow us to build the 

relationships needed to  put all our idea into action.  

We had social media training and have since been let loose on our social media 

accounts! I’m looking forward to sharing what we are getting up to as a team with 

everyone on these platforms, do come and say hi!  

When we haven’t been in training we have been attending a number of different 

meetings across both the Students Union and the University. These meetings give a 

great insight into how things are run and give us as sabbatical officers a greater 

understanding of the organisation.  

 

Operational plans  

We have been working on our ops plans for this year to ensure we are ready to 

begin to implement things as soon as students return! This year I am excited to work 

on the new housing accreditation scheme and work with students to ensure it is the 

best it could be. I am also hoping to work on increasing and emphasising  mental 

and sexual health provision for students. I am hoping to work closely with Amina to 

tackle hate crime and raise awareness on how to report it.  

 

The upcoming year  

I am currently working on two SUggestions- these are to implement Ask for Angela 

in the Engine shed and creating access to hot water on campus. I am currently 

working with commercial services within the Students Union to implement Ask for 

Angela and am confident it will be implemented across students union venues.  

The housing accreditation scheme has been a massive part of the last month for me, 

I am so excited that we have been able to create it for students and I am now 

working to get student feedback on what they want from their landlords.  

I’m  working on a lot more than just these and I’m excited to be able to share them 

with you in the future.  If you have any questions or feedback please drop me an 

email and we can talk about it!  

  


